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7/27/2020 

To the Honorable Rory Diamond, 

 

Please forward this email and have It made part of the permanent record for the 7/27/2020 8 am. Meeting 

that you and fellow attorneys Randy DeFoor and Brenda Priestly Jackson are supposedly representing the 

taxpayers of Jacksonville in our $600,000,000 JEA backroom deal. 

 

ETHICS is Gone in DC-Duval County 

2014-769 

2015-765 

Our Charter and the Charter Revision Commission. ETHICS was put back in 10 years ago. Wyman 

Duggan was Chair. Destruction of Public Records. Go and look for yourself. 

 

If you give up on your fiduciary responsibility then please support BBB and Bubba Bill Barr the AG of 

the United States of America in restoring the Public Trust in Jacksonville. 

Why have you been pulled as the Chair? Just asking the question. 

 

Total collapse of the Public Trust in Jacksonville. 

 

Respectfully submitted 

 

John Nooney 



 
 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 


